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MEDIA RELEASE

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

Attention: News Editor

THE VANCOUVER AREA CYCLING COALITION (VACC) SUPPORTS A TWO LANE TRIAL ON THE BURRARD BRIDGE

(May 4th, 2009)

The VACC supports the two lane trial reallocation option being put forward at the Tuesday, May 5th Transportation and Traffic Meeting to Vancouver City Council.

This option is clearly the best choice for both cyclists and pedestrians on the bridge. Both groups would be accommodated safely and comfortably so that the numbers of family, tourist as well as commuter cyclists and all pedestrians using the bridge can increase. These two groups represent the priority transportation modes for the City of Vancouver. The number of commuters who cycle and walk in Vancouver is also on the increase, whereas the number driving is decreasing. 

The VACC also expects that any motor vehicle traffic congestion will likely be resolved quite quickly. The Granville Bridge is currently operating under-capacity and the Cambie Street corridor will benefit from the opening of the Canada Line later in the summer, offering up to 10 lanes of traffic worth of congestion relief.

The two lane trial represents an opportunity for the City of Vancouver to actually make this trial, after approximately 16 years of debate, a real success. This is a trial- the VACC wants to make sure it has the best chance of succeeding and becoming a showpiece of the transportation infrastructure in Vancouver. We need to try the two-lane reallocation option. 

Contact: 

Lisa Slakov

Chair, VACC Vancouver/UBC Committee

604-732-5803 or lslakov@telus.net

The Vancouver Area Cycling Coalition is a volunteer-run non-profit society whose members work toward improving conditions for cycling in the Lower Mainland. The VACC believes that increased bicycle use has the potential to significantly reduce traffic congestion, improve health conditions that result from inactive living, and enhance our urban environment. The VACC campaigns to change the circumstances that currently discourage bicycle use: poor or non-existent cycling facilities and lack of appropriate education for both cyclists and motorists. We do this by providing informed input and consultation on cycling issues to municipal, provincial, and federal politicians and government staff, and by offering advocacy support and education to groups and individuals in the Lower Mainland.
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